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Dear 

BCE-FOI-2024-09 

Thank you for your email request for information to the Boundary Commission for England (BCE) on 20 June
2024, which has been considered under the terms of the Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) 2000.

In your request for information you asked:

Under the Freedom of Information Act, for the tax years 2014/15 to
2022/23 inclusive, please would you please fully disclose the following details, breaking the figures by year:

1. How much revenue has been received by your organisation for services rendered to film and television
productions? This could include location rental, permits and all other services related to film productions using
your personnel or resources.

BCE Response: No such revenue has been received by the Boundary Commission for England

2. Please outline the type of work or service rendered, in each case and disclose the revenue received for each
type of service.

BCE Response: none

3. How much has your organisation spent on facilitating such arrangements between 2014/15 to 2022/23,
inclusive, broken down by year?

BCE Response : none

Under the provisions of the FOI Act, if you are dissatisfied with the response provided you may wish to ask for
an internal review. If this situation arises you should write to:

The Acting Secretary to the Boundary Commission for England
c/o 2 Marsham Street
London
SW1P 4DF
Email: information@boundarycommissionengland.gov.uk

If you are not content with our response following an internal review, you may apply directly to the Information
Commissioner for a decision. Generally, the Information Commissioner cannot make a decision unless you
have exhausted the complaints procedure provided by the BCE. The Information Commissioner can be
contacted at:

The Office of the Information Commissioner
Wycliffe House
Water Lane
Wilmslow
Cheshire
SK9 5AF

Regards






